BODY SAFETY AUSTRALIA

Child Safe Standards Professional Development

Body Safety Australia are Child Safe Standards specialists leading the way in community consultation,
co-design and co-production when it comes to child safety.

The new Victorian Child Safe Standards came into effect on 1 July 2022. The changes reflect that, in
order to keep children and young people safe, we need to listen to them, their families and the
communities to which they belong.

Offered as one 2 hour session, our Child Safe Standards Professional Development is an inclusive,
consultative and empowering professional learning workshop around the Victorian Child Safe Standards
and how the 2022 changes will strengthen how you continue to improve child safety in your environment.

The workshop will cover the following:

Foundations: Changes:
Refresh on foundational Overview of broad 2022
underpinnings of Child changes within
@,0 Safe Standards standards

=

Tailored approach: Standard 1: Standard 4 & S:
Tailored approach for Focus on new standard
1 - cultural safety for 4 & 5 around diversity,
points within the new First Nations Children inclusion and family

standards engagement

Focus on new Standard
working through pain

Supporting you to meet
APST1.3,1.4,2.3,2.4,2.6,
3.7,44,4.5,6.2,7.2and 7.3

Supporting you to meet
your Child Safe Standards

We have a strong commitment to provide all communities with body safety education that celebrates children of all
socio-economic status, religions, abilities, sexualities, gender identities, cultures, and/or family structure.

Body Safety Australia acknowledges and pays respect to the past, present, and future Traditional Custodians and
Elders of this nation and the continuation of cultural, spiritual, and educational practices of Aboriginal and Torres
Strait Islander peoples. We acknowledge that sovereignty has never been ceded.

Always was, always will be, Aboriginal land.

Contact us at (03) 9471 2247 or email info@bodysafetyaustralia.com.au

www.bodysafetyaustralia.com.au




